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March 21, 2012

VIA U.S. MAIL and EMAIL (charles.miller@fcc.gov)
Charles N. Miller

Media Bureau

Federal Communications Commission

445 12™ Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re:  Cohan Radio Group, Inc.
WWOIJ(FM), Avon Park, FL
Facility ID No. 27199
Reinstatement of Application for
Experimental Authorization

Dear Mr. Miller:

On September 28, 2011, the Commission staff granted the above-referenced licensee’s
July 19, 2011 Request for Experimental Authorization, as supplemented on September 22, 2011.
Tests were conducted pursuant to the Experimental Authorization and a report of the results of
that testing was filed with the Commission on January 18, 2012. To the best of the licensee’s
knowledge, there were no complaints from the public as a result of the testing that was
conducted.

It is respectfully requested that the Experimental Authorization be reinstated for a limited
period of time. In this regard, the testing was done utilizing technology that was developed by
Geo Broadcast Solutions, LLC (GBS). GBS is in the process of preparing a rulemaking to be
submitted to the Commission seeking modification of the Commission’s rules to permit program
origination on boosters. Reinstatement is respectfully requested for a short period of time (i.e.
seven (7) business days) to allow a further demonstration of the technology to equipment
manufacturers. The testing would be identical to the testing that was previously conducted. If
you have any questions with respect to this matter, please communicate with the undersigned.

espectfully su @ egQAMw

Aaron P. Shamls
Counsel for
Cohan Radio Group, Inc.
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